

Paul Nicks Acting Director

Susan Brown
Acting Deputy Director

Steve Weinberger, CPA
Administrator

209 E. Musser Street, Suite 200 | Carson City, NV 89701-4298 Phone: (775) 684-0222 | www.budget.nv.gov | Fax: (775) 687-0260

## **ALL AGENCY MEMO - 2018 - 12**

Date:

November 27, 2018

To:

All Agencies

From:

Paul Nicks, Acting Director, Governor's Finance Office

Subject:

Appointment of Warren Lowman, Administrator,

Governor's Finance Office, Division of Internal Audits

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Warren Lowman to the position of Administrator for the Governor's Finance Office, Division of Internal Audits, effective December 3, 2018.

Warren started with the Internal Audits Division in July of 2007. He was promoted to Audit Manager in 2008.

Warren served in the U.S. Army for 23 years achieving the rank of Lieutenant Colonel as the Chief, Europe Branch, Directorate of Intelligence, the Joint Staff, Pentagon, Washington, DC. After retiring from the Army, he served for five years with the U.S. Government Accountability Office before moving to Nevada. He earned his Bachelors in Political Science from McDaniel College in Westminster, Maryland. He went on to earn a Master's in Middle Eastern Studies from the University of Chicago and a Master's in Management/National Security and Strategic Studies from the U.S. Naval War College.

In his new position as Administrator for the Division of Internal Audits, Warren will be responsible for overseeing performance audits of state agencies to develop recommendations that improve the efficiency and effectiveness of state government consistent with the Governor's Strategic Priorities. He will also oversee staff who train and review state agencies for compliance with state and federal laws, regulations, and internal controls.

Please join me in congratulating Warren on his appointment to the Governor's Finance Office leadership team.